Receds vzZwWaSScd

E-AACT Prirmary AAcademmy

HEADTEACHER COMMENT

It’s been a busy week at Reedswood this week. It’s an exciting half term with lots of
events planned for the pupils.

A super start to learning — the Senior Leadership team have been visiting classes and
talking to pupils about their new learning. The children have shown brilliant attitudes
towards learning.

I would I like to announce our pupil leadership team and safeguarding ambassadors. |
know they are eager to start working in their new roles.

Thank you for supporting whole school attendance. There has been a significant
improvement this week. Well done.

I’'m at the Headteacher conference next week in Bristol on Thursday where | will meet
with leaders from across the trust.

We will be arranging our parents meeting soon too - look forward to seeing you soon.

You may have noticed we have had contractors on site this week. I'm pleased to say that
the solar panels have now been installed on the school roof. This is very exciting as we
are only the 3™ school in the trust to have the panels. Long term we will see the benefits
helping to reduce our energy costs and helping the environment.

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox

Our Values




FREE SCHOOL MEALS

All children in Reception, years 1 & 2 are automatically
entitled to a free meal, this is regardless of parental income.
However, we still require all children in these year groups to

complete a form regardless.

If you think you may be entitled to be in receipt of free
school meals we would encourage you to complete the
online application as we receive much welcomed funding
that we can spend on the children.

This applies in particular to children who moved to Year 3 in
September who no longer automatically receive a free meal.

Please ask the school office for an application form.

UNIFORM

A reminder our supplier of cardigans, jumpers & PE
T shirts are available from.

Atlas Embroidery
1-3 Manor Industrial Estate
Pleck Road
Walsall WS2 9XX

THE SCHOOL DAY

A reminder that children need to be in class by
08.50am each day and collected at 3.30pm. There
are a number of children that arrive late or are
collected late. Mrs Cross our Attendance Officer
will monitor the late arrivals each morning and Mrs
Gutteridge our Pastoral & learning Mentor will
monitor home time.

Thank you for your co-operation.

CLASS ATTENDANCE

RMM 95.3%
RRW 98.5%
1SN 95%
1PG 98.1%
2CG 94.7%
2LP 97%
3PB 96.6%
3HF 93.9%
4KS 94.3%
4HT 98.9%
5KR 95%
5VG 94.7%
6BH 95.6%
6HL 90.5%
6NH 96.5%

Well done to 4HT
this week for
achieving 98.9%

]
Overall attendance

95.6%

Newsletter
Autumn Term 1 Week 2

Week ending
15 September 2022

Maxine Lathbury-Cox-
Executive Headteacher
Reedswood Academy




